
2019 0510 End-of-the-year pizza party and demonstrations 

On the last day of classes, we gathered 

to celebrate the end of another 

semester.  We recognized Physics 

graduations for this year and talked 

about graduate schools and job plans 

for the future.  We also acknowledge 

students who got awards and 

scholarships and participated in 

Undergraduate Research Day.  Officers for next year’s SPS (Society of 

Physics Students) were announced. 

The Physics 330 Electronics class 

showed us their final projects, which 

included a robotic arm, a light that 

turned off and on in response to 

nearby sounds, car lights that dim in 

response to oncoming lights, a self-

leveling airplane and others.   

And pizza and soda were enjoyed by all. 


